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       M E M O R A N D U M  
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TO:  Mr. Grant, Dr. Dwyer, Dr. Sechriest, Mr. Eberl, Mr. Schwanke, Mr. Lindberg, 

Mr. Dunham 
 
 FROM: John N. Werner 
  Supervisor of District-Wide Athletics and Co-Curricular Activities 
 
RE:  Lakewood YMCA Facility Agreement 
 
DATE:  March 1, 2006 
 
 
 

 

Gentlemen: 

I was slightly misinformed in regard to the WAHS boys’ tennis team and their use of the 
Lakewood YMCA facility, or perhaps I misunderstood. They have requested to hold 
matches there this spring, however only their independent matches. They will continue 
host their league matches at the Betts Park courts. They would like to hold a few early 
season practices on the indoor courts at the Lake YMCA as well.  

Transportation will still be arranged through the coach and parents and there will still be 
no additional cost to the WCSD. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
concerns. 

Thank you 
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